
The St Botolph’s Cloud 
 
March 2025 
We break up on Friday 4th April 2025 and return on Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

† 

Contact Details 

School Telephone: 01529 302698          School email: enquiries@stbotolphs.co.uk         School Website: www.stbotolphs.co.uk 

Parents evening: 

Parents evenings will take place on Tuesday 18th    
March (3.30pm-7pm) and Wednesday 19th 
March (3.30pm-6pm).  

Book your slot through Parentmail, (due to      
limited slots only one appointment per child) 

It’s always great to see so many of you and for 
us to share all the lovely things that your child
(ren) have been 
achieving.  

The Christian Value this term is Truthfulness.                                                    
We are constantly celebrating our Christian values in school.  The other five     
values are: Compassion, Perseverance, Friendship, Respect and Thankfulness.             

The children get rewarded certificates in worship on a Friday. 

Non Uniform Days  

We are celebrating World Book 
Day on Thursday 6th March. The children are       
invited to dress up as a book character of their 
choice or in their Pyjamas, We would like to ask if   
children could bring a £1 donation to support our  de-
velopment of books in school.  We would also like to 
invite the parents in to school at 
9am on Thursday 6th March to 
read with their child/children.  

Friday, 21st March is Red Nose Day, and this year 
marks 40 years of making a difference! To celebrate, 
we're inviting all children to dress up with the theme 
red-to-toe. So, dust off your ruby slippers, pop on 
your lobster suit, or simply wear some scarlet socks—
how far you take it is up to you! We kindly ask for a 
voluntary contribution of £1 per family, with all pro-
ceeds going towards this fantastic cause.  

Dates for your Diary: 

Navigation House Sleaford YR2 - Tuesday 4th March  

Camo Club (Forces Children) - Tuesday 4th March 

World Book Day - Thursday 6th March 

Cadbury World YR4 - Friday 7th March 

First Aid Training YR5 - Tuesday 18th March 

Camo Club (Forces Children) - Tuesday 18th March 

Parents Evening & Book Fair - Tuesday 18th &      
Wednesday 19th March  

E-Safety Workshop YR1 & YR2 - Thursday 20th March 

Red Nose Day - Friday 21st March  

Class Photo Day - Wednesday 26th March   

Camo Club (Forces Children) -Tuesday 1st March  

Easter Cantata YR4 - Wednesday 2nd April             
(More information to follow) 

Rand Farm Foundation - Thursday 3rd April   

Last Day of Term -  Friday 4th April 

Easter Holidays  

Back to School - Tuesday 22nd April                               

 



Just a heads up with up and coming events: 

VE Day, 80th anniversary - 8th May 2025. A shared  
moment of celebration.  

On Thursday 8th May 2025, the children can come 
into school wearing red, blue and white. We will be 
exploring the message of 'lamps of peace' and weath-
er permitting we will picnic on the school field and 
hold our own little street (school field) party. 

Message from the Vice Chair of Governors: 
This time of year is particularly special as we   
journey through Lent, a season of reflection,      
renewal, and preparation for Easter. 

Lent offers us a unique opportunity to pause and 
consider the deeper meaning of our faith.  I      
personally will give up something for lent, but  
haven’t yet decided what that will be.   

Our school has been bustling with activities, I have 
been fortunate enough to go on two trips last 
month, one trip to year 5 to York to learn about the 
Vikings and the Anglo-Saxons, and another trip 
with the reading ambassadors to see some famous 
authors, including Cressida Cowell (How to Train 
your Dragon) 

As we move forward, let us continue to support one 
another with love and understanding. Together, we 
can create an environment where every student 
feels valued and inspired to grow both academically 
and spiritually. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and             
commitment to our school community. May this  
season of Lent bring you peace and joy (and at the 
end of it, probably chocolate). 

Blessings, 

Ian Freeman chair@stbotolphs.co.uk   

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD   

I know I continue to say it but, it is a pleasure being the Headteacher at St Botolph’s CE primary 
school.  It is a happy school, a hard-working school, a caring school and I am lucky to be part of an 
amazing school. Take care and keep in touch with us. 

Mrs D Wilson      

 

Headteacher  

School Uniform – No jewellery please except watches, earrings are allowed, but 
must be covered in tape for PE. Religious jewellery is allowed. We wear grey 
trousers and skirts, not black, (just a reminder). All items should be named. 
 
PE Kits –Trainers are needed , no plimsols. All items of clothing should be named 
please. Children should not come to school in their PE kit, they will change at 
school. Many thanks. 

Please remember that the use of social-network 
spaces outside school brings a range of dangers for 
primary aged pupils.  It is our duty as adults to      
respect the age ratings on social media platforms 
where possible. Thank you for this.                                                                                                    
Our school website has links to lots of useful            
e-safety websites for parents, giving advice on    

talking to your children and how to 
make devices safe. Visit 
www.stbotolphs.co.uk, Curriculum,      
Computing, E-safety Links and           
E-safety Parent Guides. 

Polite Reminder                                                      
When your child is absent please leave a more       
detailed reason on the school voicemail 
rather than “Not very well”.   Please be 
more specific, e.g. has an ear infection, 
sick bug, high temperature etc.  

Thank you                                         
A huge thank you to the PTFA for   
organising our school disco on 13th 
February 2025 which raised 
£283.36. 

mailto:chair@stbotolphs.co.uk
http://www.stbotolphsquarrington.co.uk/

